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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 163 broadens the population of sex offenders required to report to the statewide centralized 

hotline of the Department of Human Services. Current law specifies that the offender be the 

parent, stepparent, or grandparent of a minor before they are required to report to the hotline. SB 

163 strikes these specific terms and broadens the requirement to include any sex offender 

residing with a minor child. 

 

Prepared by: Kalen Taylor 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

FY’20 Impact: None 

 

Full Year Impact: None 

 

Prepared by: Fiscal Staff  


